
presents

COMPETITION

IBJ is looking to fund innovative proposals
that seek to promote the rule of law and

access to justice across Asia.

DEADLINE FOR APPLICATIONS:  
26 OCTOBER 2018

Are you a lawyer passionate about promoting
the rule of law and access to justice?  

 
Is your organization removing barriers to
justice for innocent accused or improving
access to justice for juvenile defendants? 

 
Are you tackling gender discrimination in the

criminal justice system?

Send your application to:  
justicemakers@ibj.org


